
From: Terrie Minniti [mailto:taminniti@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 22, 2012 4:31 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: Save Mission Trails 
 
Hello 
I live in Cincinnati, Ohio and visit Mission Trials in San Diego. I am encouraging the power 
plant not be built in an environmentally protected and beautiful area. I would ask that the project 
be avoided, not revised. 
  
Terrie and Vince Minniti 
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